
NOVEMBER 30
Picture Retakes

COMING UP 

UNION EASTUNION EAST
ELEMENTARYELEMENTARY

NOVEMBER 27-DECEMBER 1

REMINDERS

REPORT CARDS
Report cards will be available in the Parent Portal
for all students in Grades K-4 on Wednesday,
November 29th.  Report cards will also be mailed
home by the end of the week.  Students in UPK will
get their first report card in January 2024.

CLICK ON THE GRAPHIC
BELOW TO TAKE THE UNION
EAST FALL PARENT SURVEY.  
WE NEED YOUR FEEDBACK!

CLUBS THIS WEEK (GR. 3 & 4)

Tuesday - Cursive Club, Yearbook Club, Yoga
Club, Intramurals (Swimming)
Thursday - Environmental Club, Art & Design
Club (Gr. 3), & Intramurals

Winners

Kindness Box

WE WERE ABLE TO FILL A
CLASSROOM WITH FOOD
DONATIONS FROM OUR
SCHOOL COMMUNITY!

https://forms.gle/Vsj6ykabAqqkSxUK9


Our focus for the month of November is KINDNESS.  In addition to
showing kindness in our classrooms and in the school building, keep
your eye out for opportunities to show kindness throughout the
community this month!

Our attendance rate for last week was:  90%

Number of students with perfect attendance last week: 708

We hope that all students who are feeling well are in school every
day this week!

PROJECT POSITIVE


